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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 139 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 11/06/2019.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 

1. The percentage of patients who have died on the Trust's end-of-life care plan against the 
Trust's target for the number of patients who should die on this plan over the last three 
years, divided by the year. 

o e.g. Between 1 January 2016 and 31 December 2016, 43 per cent of patients died 
on the plan against a target of 35 per cent. 

o Note: If no such target exists, please make this clear. 

These figures are available for the last two years: 

Between 1st April 2017 and  31st March 2018, 61% of patients died on the Dying 
Persons Care Plan against a target of 50% 

Between 1st April 2018 and 31st March 2019, 60% of patients died on the Dying 
Persons Care Plan against a target of 60% 

The target was increased from 50% to 60% to reflect the achievement in the previous 
year  

2. The amount received by the Trust, via the Commissioning for Quality and Innovation 
(CQUIN) system or similar, for hitting targets related to its end-of-life care plan for the last 
three years, divided by the year.  

o e.g. Between 1 January 2016 and 31 December 2016, the Trust received £X via 
CQUIN for achieving goals involving its ICP. 

o Note: If no such payments were made, please make this clear. 

No such payments were made 

 

 


